
Suggested List of Supplies for 6th Grade 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
Welcome the Roland Rogers 6th Grade! We are looking forward to meeting our 

6th grade students and to a fantastic school year. Parents frequently ask what supplies 
they can purchase for their children to start the new school year. In an effort to provide 
guidelines and promote an organized and positive experience for our students, a 
suggested supply list can be found below. 
 

 
Math  
 1½ inch sturdy 3 ring binder 
 tab dividers  
 
ELA (a binder will be supplied) 
 tab dividers 
 highlighter 
  
Social Studies & Science 
 1 ½ inch sturdy binder  

tab dividers 
 highlighter 
 
General Supplies 
 Lined paper with 3-hole punch 
 Plenty of pencils  
 Personal pencil sharpener  
 Erasers (pencil tip or larger erasers) 
 Zippered pencil pouch 

Boxes & boxes & boxes of tissues  

 
 
 
“Trapper Keepers” and/or large binders are not necessary and are difficult to fit in the 
desks. Should you be unable to purchase any of the listed items, the school will provide them. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you in September! 
 
The Sixth Grade Teachers 


